
  June 4th, 2018 
 

Tournament of Friendship Scholarship Committee 
C/O Tim Homberg 
655 Auditorium Drive, Office 130 
East Lansing, MI  48824 
 
 
Dear Scholarship Committee Members: 
 
My name is Amber Ryans and I am sincerely honored to have been selected as the recipient of 
the 2018-2019 Tournament of Friendship Scholarship.  I am writing to thank the Scholarship 
Committee for their generous financial help towards my costs to obtain a Bachelor’s degree at 
Michigan State University. 
 
The Tournament of Friendship Scholarship is a true blessing for me and my mother. Growing up 
in a single parent household, it isn’t easy paying for expensive college tuition. However, your 
generous support is helping to ease that burden, and is helping me to fulfill my dream of entering 
into the Criminal Justice field and pursuing a career as a Criminal Investigator. 
 
By awarding me the Tournament of Friendship Scholarship, I am able to concentrate more on 
what is most important, my education. This Scholarship will offset the costs of my tuition and 
allow me to be one step closer to my goals and dreams. I hope that one day I will be able to help 
future students achieve their goals and dreams, just as the committee has helped me to achieve 
mine. 
 
Thank you to all those that made this Scholarship award possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amber Ryans 


